Steven Seee

From: Carol Czaja <czajacarol@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 5:.09 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan

Subject: Support H-5515

Dear Members of the The House State Government and Elections Committee,
[ am writing to ask that you support the passage of H-5515.

By removing the existing 30 day voter registration deadline from the RI Constitution, eligible voters would no
longer be penalized for missing the currently archaic deadline and would, instead, increase voter accessibility.
Furthermore, offering unlimited same day voter registration increases the number of eligible voters’
opportunity to participate in the political process on Election Day for all elections, both State and National.

It’s time for RI to change with the times.

Thank you for your work and for considering my point of view.
Respectfully,
Carol Czaja

9 Greenbriar Place

Kingston, RI 02881



